
 
From: Fran Larson [mailto:Fran@Taxfavoredbenefits.com] On Behalf Of R. DAVID WENTZ 
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 5:21 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory noteice 09-25 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a licensed insurance professional and registered representative.  I am writing to you to 
strongly voice my objection to the expansion of FINRA’s suitability obligations to 
recommendations that do not involve securities. 
 
In doing so let me clearly state that I firmly believe that persons who promote unsuitable sales 
and engage in misleading sales practices should be aggressively prosecuted and subject to 
meaningful sanctions. 
 
Having said this, FINRA does not have jurisdiction over products and services which are not 
securities.  It also appears to me that FINRA already has enough to do without taking on this 
responsibility.  Stick to what you do best without diluting your capability to perform your 
existing valuable service. 
 
Thank you for considering my brief comment and opinion. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
R. David Wentz, J.D., CLU, ChFC 
Chief Executive Officer 
Tax Favored Benefits, Inc. 
4801 W. 110th Street, Ste. 200 
Overland Park, KS  66211 
Ph:  913-648-5526   800-683-3440 
Fax: 913-648-6798 
  
  

Securities offered through Ameritas Investment Corp. (AIC), member FINRA/SIPC. 
AIC and Tax Favored Benefits, Inc. are not affiliated.
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